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County health departments assess food and lodging establishments  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
CONTACT: Pres Allinder 
(334) 206-5375 

County health departments have been assessing the food and lodging establishments within 
their counties for operation and damage since Hurricane Ivan made landfall Thursday. 

Food establishments are being inspected for sanitary operating procedures as power is being 
restored to areas of the county. 

If a food or lodging establishment has any questions concerning their opening after electrical 
power has been restored, food disposal or any other questions regarding issues with food 
safety, please call the Bureau of Environmental Services of the Alabama Department of Public 
Health in Montgomery at (334) 206-5375. 
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